
Receipt for Payment

November 30, 2022 

OGC Number: 222719
 
Receipt
Number: 159578

 
Payment(s)
made by: Darla Eberst

Address: 7000 Northeast 150th Ave
City, State Zip: Williston, FL 32696
 
On behalf of:
 

Responsible
Party:

MYERS HAY FARM, LLC
STEVEN MYERS

Address: 14260 WEST NEWBERRY ROAD 
NEWBERRY, FL 32669, US

Thank you for making your scheduled DEP Order Payment(s). 

You have paid $11,350.00. This represents payment of the following scheduled Order Payment(s): 

Payment Due Date: 12/28/2022 $11,350.00

Total Paid $11,350.00

If you have any questions, please contact the Office of General Counsel at (850) 245-2268 or by e-mail at
OGC_ESSAOrderPayment@dep.state.fl.us. 

From: no-reply@dep.state.fl.us
To: darla@beltzseptic.com
Cc: DEP_NED; OGC_ESSAOrderPayment
Subject: FDEP Penalty Payment(s) Receipt
Date: Wednesday, November 30, 2022 1:16:01 PM
Attachments: ATT00001.bin
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November 28, 2022 
 
Sent electronically to: Prettypottys@yahoo.com 
 
Mr. Steve H. Myers, Owner 
Myers Hay Farm, LLC 
14260 West Newberry Road, PMB 344 
Newberry, Florida 32669
 
SUBJECT:  Department of Environmental Protection v. Myers Hay Farm, LLC  

OGC File No. 22-2719 
 Facility ID No. FLA954799 and FLA957704 

Levy County 
 
Dear Mr. Myers: 
 
Enclosed is a copy of the executed Consent Order to resolve Case Number 22-2719. The 
effective date of this Order is November 28, 2022, and all timeframes will be referenced from 
this date. 
 
As a reminder, a Consent Order is a binding legal document and was voluntarily entered into by 
both parties. 
 
If you have any questions concerning the Consent Order, please contact Paul Duff, at  
(904) 256-1625, or at Paul.Duff@FloridaDEP.gov.  Your continued cooperation in the matter is 
greatly appreciated. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
James R. Maher, PE 
Assistant Director 
 
ec: FDEP-NED: Herndon Sims, Paul Duff, Monique Jordan, DEP_NED 
 FDEP-OGC: Katherine Lewis  
   



















28th November

November 28, 2022




